
 

 

25th August 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Caregiver  

 

Year 0-6 RIPPA RUGBY - TERM 4 - MONDAYS AFTER SCHOOL AT OMOKOROA 
Rippa Rugby is for everyone!  Years 0-6 can play – both girls and boys and all gear is supplied.  This 

is non-tackle, the kids wear a belt and tags to simulate a tackle and play barefoot. 

Year 0-2 RIPPA RUGBY is played with 5 players on the field at a time and a reduced field size. 

Years 3-6 RIP RUGBY is mixed 7 a-side including scrums (non contested)/lineouts (contested) and 

kicking. 

 

The games will be played on Mondays (after school) at Omokoroa Sports Ground, Western Ave 

from Monday 31st October – Monday 5th December.  Game time is 24 minutes (12 mins each way) 

and will be played between 4.00-6.00pm.  First rounds (Year 0-2) will kick off at 4pm.  The cost is 

$13 per student.   

 

Please register online through our Kindo School Shop by Fri 9th September.  Go to our school 

website www.katikati.school.nz, go to SPORTS then click on Kindo School Shop.  It is very easy to 

create an account for those who have not used the Kindo School Shop before.   For those UNABLE 

to do this online please complete and return the permission form below and make payment to our 

school office by Friday 9th September. 

 

We can enter more than one team in each age group but if we have more than one team and not 

enough for 2 teams we will take the FIRST entries received via Kindo School Shop and our school 

office.  Get in quick! 

 

Parent help for coaching/managing is needed and we cannot enter teams without help!  As part of 

the Health and Safety regulations, any parent interested in coaching would have to be police 

vetted first, we have forms at the office.  The competition is being run by the Bay of Plenty Rugby 

Union who also supply all referees.  Please don’t be put off if you know nothing about the game, it 

is low stress, easy to pick up and I can get you a copy of the rules!  The idea is for the children to 

gain some ball and team skills and have fun.   

 

Christine Townsend, Sports Coordinator 

Email: sports@katikati.school.nz   
 
 

If you have registered and paid on Kindo School Shop you DO NOT need to fill in the following form. 

PLEASE FILL IN THE FOLLOWING FORM IF YOU ARE PAYING BY EFTPOS OR CASH AT THE OFFICE 

 

I have made payment of $13.00 to our school office by         EFTPOS          CASH 
 

I give permission for (child’s name)_________________________ male/female  Year ___ Room____ 

Childs Date of Birth _______________ dd/mm/yyyy (BOP Rugby Union requirement to play) 

to play RIPPA RUGBY at Omokoroa after school on Mondays in Term 4 and am happy for my email 

address and phone number to be given to the team coach/manager to be used for team 

communications.  
 

I can help with coaching/managing my child’s team     Yes/No   (circle one)    

Parent Name:______________________________              Phone:______________________ 
 

Email:_____________________________________  Signed:_______________________ 

 


